PRESS COMMUNIQUE

Ministry of Health and Wellness

Paediatric Cancer Scheme

The Paediatric Cancer Scheme, which was operating under the Child Cancer Cell at the

Ministry of Finance, has been taken over by the Overseas Treatment Unit of the Ministry
of Health and Wellness.

The public at large is hereby informed that henceforth, all applications under the
Paediatric Cancer Scheme should be made at the following address:

Overseas Treatment Unit
Ministry of Health and Wellness
2nd Floor, NexSky Building
Hotel Avenue, Cybercity

Ebéne 72201

For any assistance, the Overseas Treatment Unit may be reached on Tel: 490 2042,

Email: mohotu720@gmail.com or moh-otu@govmu.org during weekdays from 08 45 to
16 00 hrs.
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